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Pam Andersen

From Mike Thompson dnr.ne.gov

Sent Monday October 23 2006 136 PM

To pandersen dnr.ne.gov

Subject DNR interlocal agreement reimbursement provisions 09.06.doc

The information contained in this electronic mail transmission including any accompanying attachments is

intended solely for its authorized recipients and may be confidential and or legally privileged If you are not an

intended recipient or responsible for delivering some or all of this transmission to an intended recipient you have

received this transmission in error and are hereby notified that you are strictly prohibited from reading copying

printing distributing or disclosing any of the information contained in it In that event please contact us

immediately by telephone 402 471-2363 or by electronic mail at mthompson@dnr.ne.gov and delete the original

and all copies of this transmission including any attachments without reading or saving in any manner Thank

you

Pam

Andrea helped me open the document in MS Word The second one is the only one care about suggest we
keep the original language so we dont get in issing match They either want the $80000 or not If they had

been more organized about invoices submitted in the last contract this language would not have been

necessary We dont preclude them from re-invoicing with proper documentation so we dont need the new

language Ultimately it is management judgement call on what is worth arguing over

Now you know what think

Mike

Mike Thompson
Natural Resources Specialist

301 Centennial Mall South

4th Floor State Office Building

Lincoln NE 68509-4676

402 471-1026

mcmpn_dnr ne.gov
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